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Overview: 
Sections 130140 (C)(iii) and (E) of the California Health 
and Safety Code require that each county First 5 
Commission annually review its Strategic Plan in a public 
hearing. This year there are no recommended changes to 
the Strategic Plan which is in its first year of 
implementation. 
 
Staff Recommendation: 

1) Open Public Hearing. 
2) Receive public comment. 
3) Review and accept the current First 5 San Diego 

Strategic Plan 2015-2020 with no changes. 
4) Close Public Hearing.  

 
Fiscal Impact:   
The Health and Safety Code grants First 5 California 
authority to withhold funding from any county commission 
failing to annually review its Strategic Plan. 
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